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Youth BBQ Lunch & Cake Auction: $5300+ Collected!
TMBC raised more than $5300 during the Youth’s BBQ Lunch
and Cake Auction. All the money raised will support youth
activities. Thank you to our youth, parents, ministers, volunteers,
all our cake bakers and cake buyers who made this event fun and
successful!

During this National Teacher Appreciation 
Week, we want to recognize this wonderful 
group of ladies who answered the call to 
serve at Memorial Baptist Preschool. Their
 dedication and commitment over many 
years is a testimony to their heart's desire 
to share their gifts ministering to our little 
people as they shepherd them to grow and 
learn in God's love. Doing preschool for 
two years during a global pandemic presented many new challenges, yet, these ladies
persevered and rose to the challenge. They worked hard to ensure our preschoolers could still
have an awesome developmentally appropriate experience and it has warmed our hearts to see
the children laughing, playing, making friends, developing confidence, and growing
exponentially in spite of a pandemic!  
Pictured left to right in semicircle:  Louise Wilson (13 years), Lindsey Cartrette (4 years), Kay Godwin (21
years), Julie Anderson (7 years), Hope Knittle (2 years), Courtney Jaggars (1 year), Peggy Gargis (25
years), Bonnie Mincey (6 years), Nancy McCall (34 years), Julie Turner (11 years), Susan Chrismon (9
years), Shannon Albers (5 years), Ginny Lassiter (13 years); bottom row, left to right:  Cindy Cherry (6
years), Alice McArthur, Jeanie Siegel (16 years), Tracie Smirne (21 years), Lori Haddock (1 year), and
Elizabeth Horton (6 years). Not pictured:  Lisa Johnson (1 year) and Janet Mills (7 years).  Also a HUGE
thanks to our subs who have helped us keep preschool running throughout this year: Mary Dew, Betty
White, Carol Preston, Rachel Stewart, Lauren Justice, Hannah Dyson, Jenny Porter, Caroline Hardee,
Karen Farley, and Keeley Neal.

Wishing Happy National Teacher Appreciation Week to
Our Preschool Teachers
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Father's Day Gifts to TMBC
Missions Endowment
Celebrate the life of a special father through a
$20 gift to the TMBC Missions Endowment.
These loved ones will be recognized in the
church’s bulletin around Father’s Day (June
19). The deadline for Father's Day contribution
is June 14th. To submit your gift,  you will need
to fill in a form. The form can be found at the
church's office. 

May 12, 19: Graduate Bible Study with
Tyler. If you are graduating Highschool
this year see Tyler about attending!

May 13: Children and Families Cook and
Campout. Come help us celebrate another
great year of Music and Missions!!
 

June 5: Graduation Sunday
Are you or anyone in your family going to
graduate college this year? Please notify
the office so we can celebrate with you!

CHILDREN & YOUTHCHILDREN & YOUTH
SCHEDULESCHEDULE

Enjoyed the Bob Ross Painting 
Experience? Mark your calendar 
for our next event on May 21!

We will be meeting on May 21st for our
next Bob Ross event! Please let Ann
Bristow (558-5943) know if you want to
attend. Bring a 16x20” canvas, a roll of
paper towels, and your payment of $50.
We will be doing a beach scene. 
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Join us in prayer
Jim Darden
Gerstle Dendy (Larry Dendy’s mother)
Betty Hanks
Stuart Hardy
Gene Prescott
Pat Terry
Kathryn Tesh 
The people of Ukraine & Our Nation

Homebound/Shut-Ins:
Edith Davenport 
Bettie Dew      
Doris Evans                
Mary Frances Jones    
Adell Prescott              
Pauline White
Joan Whitehurst          

Financial Faithfulness
Where We Stand: May 2, 2022 

219,398
234,355

192,583

Church Clean Up Day Was a Success!
On April 30, helpers of all ages gather for a
productive Saturday morning, We were joined by
the Hispanic congregation. The youth helped
replacing handicap signs and guest parking signs
around the parking lot and did an awesome job. We
were able to tackle and remove an old shed behind
the church, get a lot of lights changed, both  indoor
and outdoor, worked on securing pews  that needed
to be ranker to the floor. A lot of work was done in
the kitchen, and we even got wet umbrella stands
put together and set up. We thank everyone who
came to help make our church a little shinier by
giving their time and effort!  
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